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Craig, Sondra

From: vickie evenson <vickie.evenson@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 3:13 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Burns park security

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear council   
Please consider offering extra security for our park. Security guards definitely makes order and safety to families 
and children using the park. 
Thank you for your time and consideration  
 
Washburn on the park resident  
 
Vickie Evenson 
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